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I am writing today to oppose the tax burdens being imposed on the residents of 

Oregon. We are already struggling to make ends meet and pay our basic living 

expenses while working multiple jobs. These house bills to increase our cost of living 

while inflation soars is very much a burden that most can’t  continue to carry. Please 

consider your constituents and the pressure we are all under to keep paying one of 

the highest taxation’s in the nation. Our monies are being wasted on policy and 

programs that aren’t making a difference in improving our lives here in Oregon. More 

tax burden means more residents will relocate to a more tax friendly state. I 

wholeheartedly oppose this bill. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


